
FC66. TREASURY MANAGEMENT – INTERIM REVIEW 2013/14

Council considered a report by the Chief Finance Officer presenting, as part of the
Treasury Management Code of Practice requirements, a mid year review of the Treasury
Management function of the Council.

The report had been previously considered by the Executive on 19 November and it had
been referred to Council for consideration.

Decision

Council noted the report.


